
 

 

 
MEMO 
 
To:  MSL Commissioners 

From:  Jennie Stapp, State Librarian 

Subject: Gertrude Buckous Meeting Room 

Date:  April 1, 2023 

 
 
This winter, the Montana State Library staff participated in a process to name the 
meeting room in our new location at 1201 11th Avenue. After soliciting names from all 
staff, staff voted on the top six suggestions.  Staff selected the Gertrude Buckhous 
Meeting Room, named for the first Librarian of the Montana Library Extension 
Commission.  
 

 
 

Gertrude Buckhous 
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